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NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF COLORED PEOPLE

4805 MT. HOPE DRIVE ● BALTIMORE, MD 21215-3297 ● (410) 358-8900

Please Direct Reply to:

Georgia State Conference NAACP

970 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive, SW, Suite 306
Atlanta, Georgia 30314

Phone: (404) 577-8977 ● Fax: (404) 577-4593
Email: ganaacp@bellsouth.net 
June 6, 2010

 

 

Re: Columbus Police Department investigation of Parks and Recreation Department 

 

 

Honorable Mayor and Council:

 

In addition to any other well-defined goals and objectives of the investigation of the Parks and Recreation Department that have been established or so ordered, in furtherance of transparency and accountability to the taxpaying citizens the Georgia State Conference of the NAACP humbly requests Mayor and Columbus City Council approve and add the following:

 

1) That the Columbus Police Department conducted investigation of Parks and Recreation ordered on May 28, by Mayor Jim Wetherington should also serve as a concurrent investigation to determine the place of origin and the identity of the person connected to the Columbus Consolidated Government who deliberately provided the full audit report to Chuck Williams and the Ledger-Enquirer on May 17, 2010.  

 

2) That the final summary of the investigation of the Parks and Recreation Department conducted by the Columbus Police Department reflect a daily total of actual work or man-hours devoted to the entire investigation by all CPD employees, and a Finance Department tabulation of total monetary cost to the taxpayers of all those CPD employee man-hours, excluding any transportation and fuel costs or use of office materials and equipment.

 

I look forward to your immediate response to my request. I thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.

 

Sincerely,

 

Edward O. Dubose, President

Georgia State Conference NAACP

Member NAACP National Board of Directors
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